

December 28, 2022

Cheryl Bertolino 80 Profio Rd. Mc Donald, PA 15057-9740

Dear Cheryl,

Thank you for your generous donation of \$100 to Greater Pittsburgh Community Food Bank.

Your help makes all the difference to neighbors like Patti, a retired veteran providing for her family. Patti was able to turn to our Drive-Up Distributions program, where people in our community—no matter their situation—can receive 30-50 pounds of nutritious food loaded right into the trunk of their cars. With this added help, Patti can have peace-of-mind and her family can have healthy meals at home.

**That's why your gift is so important.** In fact, your donation is already hard at work meeting urgent needs in our 11-county service area.

We can't thank you enough for your commitment towards easing food insecurity and building healthier communities for all. Please know that you are making a significant difference in the lives of your neighbors.

Sincerely,

Megan L. Bailey

Director of Development & Donor Operations

Megan LBan

P.S. We need volunteers to help serve our community at our on-site food pantry, The Market! If you or a group are interested in getting involved, please

visit **pittsburghfoodbank.org/marketvolunteer** or contact our team at (412) 745-7600 or volunteer@pittsburghfoodbank.org.

Please retain this letter for tax purposes. No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.

Amount of Gift: \$100 / Date of Gift: 12/1/2022

